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U.S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission
Material Licensing Branch
Division of Fuel Cycle and Material Safety
Office of Material Safety and Safeguards
Washington, D.C. 20555

THRU: James J. Smith, M.D.
Chief, Nuclear Medicine Service (115)
Department of Medicine and Surgery
Veterans Administration Central Office
810 Vermont Avenue, N.W.
Washington, D.C. 20420

SUBJ: Request for Extension of Materials License Number
04-02956-02,

Our Materials License, Number 04-02956-02, will expire
August 31, 1984. Although we are preparing a request for
renewal of our license, we are not ready to submit it at this
time. Pursuant to a telephone call between our Radiation
Safety Officer and Ms. Patricia Vacca of your office on
July 11, 1984, we request an extension of our current license
until November 30, 1984.
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C. H. NIX
Director
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James Smith, M.D.
Director

Nuclear Medicine Service (112-H)
Veterans Administration
Washington, D. C. 20420

Dear Dr. Smith

We are forwarding in triplicate the request for renewal of our
station NRC license. One copy is for your office and the other
two are for NRC. We are somewhat late in getting the renewal
request submitted due to the change in format and the detailed
data requested for current relicensure. We were unable to
complete Item 10 relating to calibration of our survey instruments
and dose calibrator, but hope to submit this data within 30 days.
We will appreciate your promptly forwarding this renewal request
to NRC.
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C. H. NIXON
Director
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"To care for him who shall have borne the battle, andfor his widow, and his orphan. "- ABRAIiAM LINCOLN ] *


